
 

 

 

 

Christmas Dates Update  

Due to years 3 and 6 self-isolating currently we have amended some of the Christmas 

events to try to make sure they can be involved in as much as possible. For this to 

happen we have had to move some party dates for different year groups and we have 

moved the Christmas Dinner Day for the whole school.  

Dates 

Thursday 10th December – Years 4 and 5 - 15 minutes live online session with cast 

from the Panto children will be watching next week.  (Unfortunately, we are unable to 

share this live link with those at home, however if your child is not able to attend on 

party day we may be able to share the recorded panto link if you email us.)  

Friday 11th - Christmas Jumper Day Years 4 and 5 (School Uniform and a Christmas 

Jumper if children have one – we are not collecting any money for this) 

Tuesday 15th – Year 4 Party Day.   

Wednesday 16th – Year 5 Party Day  

Thursday 17th – Christmas Dinner Day (THIS IS A CHANGE TO THE ORIGINAL DATE) 

Thursday 17th – Year 6 Party Day 

Thursday 17th – Year 3 Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 18th – Year 3 Party Day 

Friday 18th – Year 6 Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 18th – Break up for Christmas 

Party Day  

Children should come in non-uniform for their party day.  They should wear something 

which they can play games in and that they can also wear outside at playtimes and 

lunchtimes.   

During the day the class will have a half a day hall time where they can play games and 

the rest of the day they will be in class carrying on Christmas activities. These will 

include an online Panto that we have paid for all the children to watch this year as we 

can’t go to the theatre.  
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